
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
September 25, 2024 
 
 
The Honorable Diane T. Capehart 
Chairwoman 
Committee on Rules and Judiciary 
35th Legislature of the Virgin Islands 
3022 Estate Golden Rock 
Christiansted, St. Croix, VI 00820 
 
Re: Late Arrival to Committee on Rules and Judiciary Meeting 
 
Dear Senator Capehart: 
 
Please accept this letter as a formal notice that I will be arriving late to tomorrow’s 
Thursday, September 26, 2024 Committee on Rules and Judiciary meeting 
scheduled to begin at 9:30 a.m. in the Earle B. Ottley Legislative Hall on St. 
Thomas.  
 
Thank you for your consideration on this matter.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Carla J. Joseph 
Legislative Secretary 
35th Legislature of the Virgin Islands 

 


